
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
A Letter from the Manager’s Desk 
 
 

Congratulations on the purchase of your new Phantom racing chassis.  I would first like 
to thank you for choosing Phantom for your chassis needs.  Now that you own a Phantom 
chassis, let me welcome you to the PRC Team.  Since 1989, Phantom has earned the 
reputation for quality products, innovation above the rest, and specific attention to detail.  But in 
addition, Phantom Racing Chassis prides itself on offering the very best customer support in the 
industry.  So, whether you have a question regarding an online order, chassis assembly, or 
scaling your kart, don’t hesitate give us a call, or shoot us an e-mail…we’d be happy to help. 
 

In addition, we have been committed to aligning our products with the most 
knowledgeable and reputable companies in the karting industry.  Currently, we have the biggest 
and most highly renowned Authorized Distributor Network in the industry.  So, what does this 
mean to you?  It means that Phantom Racing Chassis has the industry’s strongest and most 
valuable network of people and information available for not only our benefit, but for the benefit 
of each of our customers.  So, no matter where you are preparing to race or what the conditions 
may be, Phantom Racing Chassis can get you the correct information so that when you hit the 
track, you’re ahead of the pack. 

 
Not only does our Authorized Distributor network offer the information necessary to run 

upfront, but also the parts and components you need to stay on track.  Spindles, axles, tie 
rods…all PRC components are available through each of our dealers and distributors.  And with 
over 30 well respected companies strategically located all across the country, there should 
never be a week that you go without the parts you need. 
 

In closing, I would like to personally thank you for your purchase of a Phantom chassis.  
Everyone at PRC appreciates your business and we are proud to have you as a customer.  It is 
my goal to ensure you’re entirely satisfied with your chassis and interaction with all of us here at 
Phantom.   If there is ever anything I may do to help you or your racing program in the future, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 

James Stanley Jr. 
Sales Manager 
Phantom Racing Chassis 


